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Students may wear either the summer or
winter uniform throughout the year.
Shorts and dresses are permitted in
Terms 2 and 3.

During 2025, students may wear the old
uniform, the new uniform, or a
combination of both.

Grade 6 students are permitted to wear
their Year 6 shirts on Fridays, excursions,
camps, representative days, and Grade 6
hats during Terms 1 and 4, or whenever
hats are required.

All students must wear either the
maroon broad-brimmed hat or bucket hat
when outdoors during Terms 1 and 4, and
at other times during Terms 2 and 3
when UV levels are above 3.

Socks must be plain white or navy, with
no logos or branding.

Shoes must be all black school or running
shoes, with no coloured panels or laces. 

In 2025 students are permitted to wear
coloured runners on their PE day. 

In 2026 students will need all black
runners. 

Hair ties and accessories should be navy,
maroon or gold. 

ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Our school uniform is designed with comfort, inclusivity, and play
in mind. The updated uniform allows students to move freely and
confidently, supporting active, play-based learning both indoors and

outdoors. It is practical for all seasons, so there’s no need to
manage separate summer and winter options. Most importantly, it
reflects our commitment to creating a welcoming and inclusive

school environment where every student feels a sense of
belonging.


